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Río Group Declaration on the Plane Accident of the  
United Nations Stabilization Mission in Haiti 

 

 
The Member Countries of the Río Group regret the accident suffered by a plane 

from the United Nations Stabilization Mission in Haiti (MINUSTAH), which 

occurred on October 9 in the south west of the Ganthier Commune, Haiti, that fills 

with pain and mourning to the United Nations family. 

 

The Río Group renews its support to the noble task that the MINUSTAH realizes 

towards the peace and security in Haiti. 

 

The Río Group expresses its deep regret for this sorrowful event to the people and 

governments of Uruguay and Jordan and expresses its solidarity and most sincere 

condolences to the families of the 11 people: officers of the United Nations 

Organization and military who travelled on board of that plane. 

 
 

Mexico City, October 12, 2009. 
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